
Peek of the Week 
Woodlands  

Week commencing  8th January 2024 

Our Learning 

It’s been a busy week for 
Woodlands! 

Woodlands Badgers:  
This week we started a 
new book and we love it! 
It’s called We All Go 
Travelling By, and we’ve 
been singing the songs, 
making puzzles and 
doing good sharing as we 

play with the toys together.  

 

Woodlands Owls:  
In our Early years group 
we are reading First  Day 
At Bug School. We talked 
about our favourite 
lessons , and have written what we like 
best about them.  

 

In our KS1 groups we have 
been reading You Can’t Take 
An Elephant On A Bus.  We’ve 
been writing about all the 
reasons that elephants can’t 
go on buses and monkey 

can’t go in trolleys. Silly animals! 
In our KS2 groups we having been 
discussing the difference between 
expected and unexpected responses. We 
watched a video about someone has not 
been respectful of other’s belongings, and 
then wrote an example apology letter 
using what we thought the character 
could say to make amends. 

Important Dates 
15th January - Martin Luther King 
Day  

 

19th January – World religion day/ 
Multi cultural Day  

 

30th January – National story 
telling week  

 

31st January - Parent forum- years 
3 and 4  

 

Makaton sign:  

 

 

 

 

Star of the week 

Kasim for being very engaged  and focused on all his learning this week 

Contact us:      sen@prioryschool.com      01628 600300  

 


